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MUBADALA YOUTH LEAGUE 

SAFEGUARDING STATEMENT

We acknowledge that every child or young person who plays or participates in football should be able to

take part in an enjoyable and safe environment and be protected from poor practice and abuse.

The JPL Mubadala Youth League recognises that this is the responsibility of every adult involved in our

league.

The JPL Mubadala Youth League has a role to play in safeguarding the welfare of all children and young

people by protecting them from physical, sexual or emotional harm and from neglect or bullying.



MUBADALA YOUTH LEAGUE 

SAFEGUARDING STATEMENT

The JPL Mubadala Youth League acknowledges its responsibility to safeguard the welfare of

every child and young person who has been entrusted to its care and is committed to

working to provide a safe environment for all members. 

A child or young person is anyone under the age of 18 engaged in any club football activity.



MUBADALA YOUTH LEAGUE 

SAFEGUARDING COMMITMENT

the child’s welfare is, and must always be, the paramount consideration. 

all children and young people have a right to be protected from abuse regardless of their age,

gender, disability, race, sexual orientation, faith or belief.

all suspicions and allegations of abuse will be taken seriously and responded to swiftly and

appropriately.

any unsolicited contact with children is considered a serious safeguarding breach and will be

treated as such.

The key principles of the JPL Mubadala Youth Leagues Safeguarding Children Policy are that:



MUBADALA YOUTH LEAGUE 

WHISTLEBLOWING POLICY

If you witness any behaviour that you feel is inappropriate then please email

childwelfare@junior-premier.co.uk.

Your email will be treated confidentially and we will investigate all reports to ensure

that your child is safe.


